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Dear Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee,...| was inspired to write a submission to

this committee after reading an article in the Courier Mail on 09-Apr-2024 by Des Houghton.....I
support this legislation for the following reasons....1) It is important to codify the current
Queensland Clinical Guidelines for Termination of Pregnancy last updated in October 2023 to allow
more consistency across all hospitals in Queensland.... 2) It would bring QLD into line with other
Australian jurisdictions like NSW and South Australia who have recently in the past five years done
legistlation to the same effect.... Thanks for taking the time to consider my submission.



